    Biscovey Academy Roof Project
Update 21/09/15
               
The roof replacement project is continuing to progress well. We are currently running approximately three days behind the anticipated schedule, although the contractors are working very hard to make up days lost to poor weather.
Despite having to make changes to our pedestrian routes around the school last week, we must continue to thank the parents, staff and children who have adapted to these, ensuring designated walkways around the school continue to prove effective and safe. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]It is hoped that the work on classes 7 & 8 will be completed over the remainder of Monday, allowing Mrs Bird and Mr Butler’s classes to return to their normal classrooms on Tuesday morning. 
On Tuesday morning, Class 6 (Mr Mayman) will move to the Elliot huts and Class 5 (Mrs Lobb) will move into the ICT suite so that work can begin on replacing the rooves above classes 5 and 6. 
It may be necessary to alter the routes around the school later in the week, so please follow the signs as they change.
The car park will remain a “drop off zone” only in mornings (limited space is available for deliveries, taxis, busses and disabled drivers). The car park will be closed completely to parking at the end of the day, and this will continue for the duration of the project. Again, we are sorry for any inconvenience this may cause.
If you have any questions or concerns about the project, please speak to Mr Golley (Site Supervisor) in the first instance.

We thank you for your ongoing co-operation.

